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Docket No. 030-22091 License No. 20-20799-01

Choate Symmes Health Services, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Neil Stroman

Vice President - Clinical Services
21 Warren Avenue
Woburn, Massachusetts 01801

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 86-01

This refers to your letter dated April 15, 1986, in response to our letter
dated March 20, 1986.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documented in response to our correspondence. However, your letter has been
reviewed and additional information is found to be needed.

In response to item C, you failed to indicate whether personnel have been
re-trained to insure that measurements of excessive radiation levels on
incoming packages will be reported in accordance with procedures contained in
your license.

Please submit to this office within seven (7) days of receipt of this letter a
written statement containing the requested information.

Sincerely,

Original Signed BY1
John E. Glenn

John E. Glenn, Ph.D, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B,
Division of Radiation Safety
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' Choate Symmes 2
Health Services, Inc.

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
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